
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 

April 2024 
(On average, responses were provided within 13 calendar days.) 

 

 
On April 1, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity 
winners from Jan. 1, 2024, to the present and any new or updated court assignment 
orders in March 2024 regarding annuity prize payments. On April 5, the Iowa Lottery 
provided one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this 
request.  
 
On April 2, Scientific Games of Alpharetta, Ga., requested copies of: technical proposal 
submissions, all pricing proposals, all current vendor contracts and any amendments 
related to Iowa Lottery RFP IL 12-02 for instant-scratch ticket printing and related 
services. On April 29, the Iowa Lottery shipped to Scientific Games a flash drive 
containing the requested information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On April 22, Northwestern University in Evanston, Ill., requested annual lottery sales 
from Dec. 20, 2015, to the present, with sales broken out by Iowa Lottery retail location 
and product type for instant-scratch, pull-tab and InstaPlay games, with sales for lotto 
games broken out by game name. The university also requested information about the 
date that a product began sales, where applicable. In addition, for the time period of 
July 1, 2018, to the present, the university requested information about all lotto prizes of 
$600 or more claimed from the Iowa Lottery, including the prize amount, drawing date, 
and retail location where the winning ticket was purchased. On May 9, the Iowa Lottery 
provided the requested information via a Google Drive folder. There was no charge for 
this request.          
 
On April 26, My Payment Source in Washington, D.C. requested a copy of Iowa Lottery 
annuity winners from 2016 to the present along with details for that same timeframe 
regarding all Iowa Lottery games with an annuity option for prize claims and information 
about how an annuity is paid out; and any news releases or court orders of assignment 
of lottery payments. On April 28, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
           
  
 


